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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter/Memory Selection:  The song selection for 

next week is verse 1 of Great is Thy Faithfulness.  

The students hope to sing this at the Spring Music 

night.  The memory verse is Philippians 4:6, 7. 

 

Yearbook Order Form:  It’s that time of year to 

order your copy of the 2024-2025 yearbook.  It will 

be filled with wonderful memories of our school 

year.  Please reserve your copy by filling out the 

yearbook order form attached to the memo email and 

returning it to the office with your payment. The 

price has gone up just to cover the cost of the 

yearbook.  Please note that if you don’t reserve one 

in the spring, the price for the few extras that we 

order and offer in the fall will be higher.  The 

yearbook form is due back to the office by May 

16. 

 

Graduation:  Graduation will take place on Monday, 

June 2, at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Last day of School:  The last day of school is June 4.  

It will be a half day with field day activities held in 

the morning. 

 
 

    

 

  

 

Hot Lunch:  There will be a pizza hot lunch next 

week Monday, May 12.  

 

Spring Music Night: We welcome you to a spring 

night of music at the Providence Christian School 

gym on Thursday, May 15th, at 7:00 p.m.  Students 

should arrive at their classrooms at 6:45 to warm up.   

 

All junior high and elementary library books are 

due by Wednesday, May 14. Please check your 

homes, cars, desks, book bags, bookshelves, and 

anywhere else a book may be hiding. Thank you!  

 

Pictures Needed for the Yearbook: If you have 

pictures of students/staff/volunteers from throughout 

the school year that you are willing to share, please 

send them to Nate Meulenberg at 

nmeulenberg@pcskzoo.com. 

  

All this the Lord willing, and we live. 
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It’s National Teacher Appreciation Week, and we’re 

especially grateful for our teachers who lead with love, 

walk with integrity, and anchor their classrooms in 

biblical wisdom. 

To every teacher who seeks to model a Christian life 

in walk and talk, we thank God for you. Our children 

need godly examples today. The apostle Paul says we are 

all "open books" for others to read. 

We’re praying for our school that classrooms would be 

filled with truth, compassion, exciting and engaging 

lessons, and purpose... and that our next generation would 

be shaped not just by knowledge but by the tender fear of 

God. Thank you, teachers! 

 

 


